
October 6, 2004 
 
Honorable Mayor and Members of     Regular Meeting of 
the Hermosa Beach City Council     October 12, 2004 
 

REDONDO UNION HIGH SCHOOL CENTENNIAL CELEBRATION 
SPONSORSHIP 

 
Recommendation: 
 
That the City Council consider whether or not it wishes to become a sponsor for the 100 year 
celebration at Redondo Union High School and, if it is decided to participate, at what sponsorship 
level. 
 
Background: 
 
Redondo Union High School Centennial Celebration has provided a request to the City Council to 
participate as a sponsor for the celebration on June 25, 2005.  A copy of their letter is attached.  
There are several sponsorship levels ranging from $250.00 to $10,000.  As you know, the City 
Council provides funding for Grad Nite activities in the amount of $1,000 to both Redondo and 
Mira Costa each year.  It would be possible, with the existing City Council budget for these types 
of activities, to contribute up to $1,000. 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
 
 
 
Stephen R. Burrell 
City Manager 


